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Ratsénhaienhs Paul Rice on 
medical leave 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 9, Tsothóhrha/December 2024) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the 
community that Ratsénhaienhs Paul Rice is on medical 
leave effective Friday, December 6, 2024. 
 
During his absence, the following temporary re-allocations of 
his files/portfolios have been made: 
 

• Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission – David Diabo 
• Economic Development – Jeffrey Diabo 
• Finance, Administration, and Operations Committee – 

Cody Diabo 
• Administrative Affairs – Tonya Perron 

 
An update on his return is expected Monday, January 6, 
2025. 
 
The MCK wishes Ratsénhaienhs Rice a full and speedy 
recovery. 
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